
Heart Health Awareness Month 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Local Health Clinic Name] 

Dear [Clinic Name/Healthcare Provider], 

As we observe Heart Health Awareness Month this February, we are reminding our community 

of the importance of maintaining cardiovascular health and recognizing the signs of heart-related 

issues. 

Your efforts in educating patients about heart disease prevention are vital. We encourage you to 

share resources on healthy eating, the importance of physical activity, and regular health 

screenings with your patients. Hosting workshops or informational sessions can also greatly 

impact awareness and engagement. 

Let's work together in our mission to promote heart health. Please feel free to reach out for 

additional materials or support. 

Thank you for your dedication to improving the health of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


